Dear Mr. Youngblood,

| will be resigning as of the 31st of May 2016 in order to pursue my retirement.
Please accept this letter as an official notification of my resignation from
Waskom Elementary School.

| would like to thank you for your generous support, understanding and
cooperation throughout my time spent here. It has been an immense pleasure to
serve as a teacher with Waskom Elementary and the relationships I've have
formed here will not be soon forgotten.

Thank you for everything you do for the children of this community.
Best Wishes,
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Anita White



Monday. April 4, 2016

To the Waskom ISD School Board. Mr. Jimmy Cox, and Mrs. Kassie Watson:

With mixed emotions, I submit my resignation by retirement to the district of Waskom, I
have thoroughly enjoyed my 12 years in this district. [ have seen many positive changes
and improvements over these years. It is obvious that your dedication to the welfare of
students remains paramount.

The arrival of a new granddaughter and additional time with my other two
granddaughters will fill my time.

With much love,
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Ann Andrews
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